VPR: Invitation to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 05/06/2020, Vina printing invited shareholders to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

· Time: 08h30, Friday, June 19th 2020

· Location: Merit Guest House – No. 168 Hai Ba Trung, Da Kao ward, District No. 1, Ho Chi Minh city

· Participants: Shareholders in the list as at record date 01/06/2020

· Documents for the meeting: shareholders can read on http://www.vinaprinting.vn from 08/06/2020

· Contents:

· Report of Board of Directors if 2019

· Report of Board of Managers of 2019

· Report of Board of Supervisors of 2019

· Audited FS 2019

· Submission on renaming the Company

· Submission on allowing Vina Investment Joint Stock Company and Viet Cultural Services Joint Stock Company to receive the share transfer to raise the holding rate over 25% without the implementation of public offering

· Submission on profit distribution and fund extractions in 2020

· Select auditor for the FS 2020

· Other issues

· Confirmation of attendance

· Shareholders have to confirm their attendance/authorization by sending letters to the address: 2nd floor – 56 Pham Ngoc Thach, Ward 6, District 3, Ho Chi Minh city or Fax: (028) 38 200 562 before 13h00 of 16/06/2020. When participating in the meeting, shareholders have to present original documents (if shareholders haven’t sent it)
· For more information, contact Ms. Phuong Linh – Tel.: 0919 452 738

